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DENVER April 30,1932

Miss Laura Gilpin 
317 Cheyenne Road

Colorado Springs, Colorado

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We acknowledge with thanks the 
photographs received yesterday showing the Chancel 
of the Shove Memorial Chapel. These photographs 
certainly are beautiful.

Will you kindly send us the price 
of each of these photographs.

Very truly yours,

CURTIS LIGHTING, INC!

P<%r PAUL A. DOUDEN
PAD/K Resident Engineer


